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ONLINE STORE 
The online store appears to be functioning well.  I and some select members have made orders of 
various sizes to test the system and all appear to be closing and reporting accurately.  Also, Susan’s 
office reported that charges made in the store have been depositing to the bank account. 
 
Tentative plan is for Greg and Ann to be in the store someday next week so Ann can learn how to fulfill 
the orders and close the transaction reports.  I will help by phone. 
 
 
2021 PHOTO CALENDAR 
The calendars arrived and reportedly look good.  As of Friday, 12/11 we have sold 54 of them, which is 2 
short of break even.  Big thank you to Greg for handling the packaging and mailing and to Big Fish for 
helping with the promotion via their email system.  Also thanks again to Frank Brehm for all his help in 
putting the calendar together. 
 
 
SILVER PLATE INTERIOR 
I am hoping to get to the museum in January or February and take an example of a table and a movable 
chair from the “Silver Plate” to a restoration shop in Sacramento to get a quote for restoration work.  We 
received a grant for this but the COVID situation messed up the work plans.  I am trying to get it going 
again. 
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